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1- HELLO!
Hello! My name is Andrew Miller, I 
currently serve on the district board as 
the Historian; but my role just got a little 
more interesting! I am now serving along 
side Jacob and Catie as your LtG for this 
year. A little few things about me is that 
this is my second year serving on the 
district board, I am a Junior at the L&N 
STEM Academy in downtown 
Knoxville, and that I love speaking with 
everyone. I personally apologize about 
the delay in communication between the 
district and club level. I can not wait to 
work with you all!

1- START UP!
I hope that everyone had an amazing 
summer! As the new school year begins, 
clubs start meeting again. If anyone 
needs any help with anything, please feel 
free to contact me!



2- CLUB
OFFICERS!
I am calling on all of the club officers to 
stand up and speak out. I want to hear 
your voices and your opinions. Your 
ideas truly matter; the only way we can 
grow and achieve more as a division is 
through communication and working 
together. Please reach out to me and let’s 
strike up a conversation. I can be reached 
at Andrew@ktkey.org (865)382-0899 or 
snapchat me at @AndrewMiller137, I 
am looking forward to what you guys 
have to say. 

5-IMPORTANT
DATES!
October 19, 2019-Dollywood Fall Rally, 
Pigeon Forge, TN 

November 22-24, 2019- Winter Board 
meeting (District Board)  

March 20-22, 2019- KT Key Club 
District Convention, Lexington, KY 
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